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G41149 Wildfire 
 HAZARD NOTICE 

July 5, 2023, at 2130 hours 
 

A Hazard Notice has been issued by the District of Fort St. James and the Regional District of 
Bulkley-Nechako (RDBN) effective July 5, 2023, at 2130 hours due to the wildfire situation in the 
Echo Lake area, on the west side of Highway 27. This Hazard Notice has been issued for all 
District of Fort St. James and Electoral Area C (Rural Fort St. James) residents. 

The wildfire is within close proximity of Clearview Landfill and Highway 27. The District of Fort St. 
James and the RDBN are in close contact with BC Wildfire Service and will provide further 
information as required. 

Contact Information: 
Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako: 250-692-1553 
District of Fort St. James: 250-996-1472 
What you should do:  
 Monitor your local radio station and the Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako website, 

www.rdbn.bc.ca for information and/or any changes to the situation.  
 BC Wildfire Service website at www.wildfiresituation.nrs.gov.bc.ca/map.  
 Sign up for Bulkley Nechako Emergency and Public Alerts at 

www.rdbn.bc.ca/departments/protective-services/bulkley-nechako-emergency-public-alerts 
or call 800-320-3339 for assistance. 
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